
 

LTDA response to Wes Streeting MP’s Ten Minute Rule Bill on PHV operators 

 

Steve McNamara, General Secretary of the Licensed Taxi Drivers Association (LTDA), 

thanked Mr Streeting and pushed for Government action: “We estimate at least one in ten 

minicabs currently operating in the capital is uninsured. Clearly MPs are concerned, and 

we’re grateful to Mr Streeting for securing a debate to raise awareness of the problem and 

ask the Government what it plans to do. This is a massive public safety issue, but neither TfL 

nor the Government are planning to do anything about it. It’s not about us vs. Uber, it’s about 

public safety and the regulator failing to do its job.” 

 

 


